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Voting by mail in Oregon is one of my favorite things about living in the state. The 

method promotes participation in democracy and also ensures the safety of elections, 

as ballots are mailed to addresses. There is very little opportunity for fraud when 

ballots are mailed directly to individuals. Once, my husband had to verify his ballot 

because his signature didn't match perfectly. The system feels very safe and 

protections are in place to make sure everything is honest. We should keep universal 

vote-by-mail. 


